From: valerie stull

To: NWS -Skagit-River-Gl ; karas@co.skagit.wa.us
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Skagit levee
Date: Sunday, July 20, 2014 1:09:42 AM

My family has occupied the same home for 3 generations in Clear Lake.
I understand that the homes and towns east of your lovely high levee in Burlington are to.be sacrificed

for the township over there.
My home happens to be one of those which has escaped any damage from flooding since its origin in

the 1880s.
Please dont throw us to the wolves.
Valerie Stull

Clear Lake, WA
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